
From: Foster, Grant  
Sent: Monday, May 11, 2020 1:00 PM 
To: Stouder, Heather <HStouder@cityofmadison.com> 
Cc: 'Ledell Zellers' <ledell.zellers@gmail.com>; Philip Weightman <pweightman@foxarneson.com> 
Subject: In support of Item #10 

 

Dear Plan Commissioners, 
 
I'm writing to you in support of Woodman's proposal to demolish and reconstruct their gas 
station, car wash, and lube center. The team at Fox Arneson has been very responsive to 
suggestions put forward by the neighborhood and have worked to incorporate these 
suggestions into their final plans.  
 
While many neighbors were sad to hear of the closing of the restaurant, there is support for the 
proposed improvements including the improved motor vehicle traffic flow and queuing, 
improved walking and biking access, and overall aesthetic improvements from the additional 
trees and plantings.  
 
Thanks in advance for your thoughtful consideration. 
 
Grant Foster 
District 15 Alder 
Madison Common Council 
608-285-2519 
 
https://www.cityofmadison.com/council/district15/blog/ 
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